
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 1, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 553 
Re: Salt Lake City Ramp overflow to be drayed to Stallion CY Started 08-31-04 
 
 
 
SLC overflow to Stallion CY 
 
UPRR in Salt Lake City is leasing property from Stallion approximately 1/2 mile 
down the street.  UPRR will dray 20' & 40' domestic and APL inbound loads 
from SLC ramp Stallion Cy. Procedures for picking up container in this lot are 
exactly the same as they are at SLC ramp. UPRR will advise this week as to 
how long they will utilize overflow CY.  
 
Stallion 
2125 N. Redwood Road 
Salt Lake City, UT  
Tel: 801-212-2972 
Contact: Phil or anyone in operations answering the phone 
Hours and days of operations: Monday thru Friday 0700 to 1700 
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